A Message from Michele on Communication

Communication between home and school is among the most essential elements of your child’s
success. We want you to feel well-informed about your child and always have your questions
answered.

During school hours, the teachers are focused on their classrooms and the education of the
children. To that end, they are not checking emails or voicemail messages during the school
day. If you have an urgent message, please call the front desk at (231) 929-9325.

We find the best method of communication to be in person or by phone. Please reserve
emailing for simple-to-answer questions or to request a time to talk. You will receive a response
within 24 hours (aside from weekends). It is our policy to not engage in text messaging.

Every teacher has office hours built into their week, during which they can schedule time for
conversations with you. | encourage all teachers to preserve evenings and weekends for
themselves and their families, so we appreciate you utilizing these times they have designated
to communicate with you.

Thank you!



